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Minutes for Annual General Meeting  
21st January 2021, 7pm via Zoom 

 
For more details see PowerPoint presentation “AGM 21/01/2021” presented at the meeting. The AGM zoom 
recording also available to clubs.  
Minutes 

• Apologies - none 

• Chairman's Report  
o Nigel Kinch gives his report on the last year.  
o The 2020 season was largely scuppered by COVID-19. However, the COVID Cup was a real 

success and lots of games were played. Good lessons have been learned which will be helpful for 
the 2021 season. 

o Leicester Teachers & Mossdale have left the league. North Kilworth are new to the league and 
will be replacing them in Div 9. 

o There have been some changes to the Tier Rep system. The tier rep of a club’s 1st XI is in will now 
represent the teams for the whole club. 

• Treasurer's report 
o Brad Peake gives his report on the finances. 
o Income has been reduced due to COVID. 
o Everards continued with their sponsorship which has been gratefully received.  
o There is plenty of loan money available. 
o There is £13,000 grant money available and applications are welcome.  

• Amendments to League rules (Additional Rules 2021 COVID pandemic response sent 17/12/20) 
o NK presents the amendments outlined in the presentation.  

• Election of League Management Committee 
o Ged McDougall is proposed to take the secretary position permanently.  
o Chris Pople is proposed to take Vice Chairman and continue the Communications role. 
o The committee is elected en-bloc. 

• Any other business 
o Balls and handbooks may need to be delivered to clubs, depending on COVID restrictions.  
o Season start date: Saturday 24th April 2021.  
o All updated club information needs to be loaded to the club website ASAP. 
o League repayments to re-start at the end of June 2021.  
o Newly appointed captains need an ECB DBS 

− Contact Andy Hibberd who can sort this out andrewHibberd@leicestershireccc.co.uk 

− This DBS lasts for 3 years.  

− It is good practice for vice-captains to have a DBS as well.  
o Fixtures will be out near the start of February. 
o If the season starts with no teas, then there will be no enforcement of needing to provide teas 

for the rest of the season. 
o Game start times remain the same.  
o Home teams will be expected to provide the hand sanitiser for matches, but it would be good 

practice for away teams to bring their own as well.  
 
Meeting closes: 19:44 
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